
City of Gearhart

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE HEARING/MEETING

A public hearing and meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Gearhart, Clatsop County,

State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023, will be

held in-person and online/telephonic at Gearhart City Hall, 698 Pacific Way, Gearhart, Oregon

97138.  The meeting will take place on Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 5:00 pm.

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the

public on the budget.

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  Any

person may appear in-person or online/telephonic at the meeting and discuss the proposed

programs with the Budget Committee.  Online meeting access information is available on the

City’s website (www.cityofgearhart.com/calendar).  If public health safety concerns restrict an

in-person meeting, preventative measures will be taken to online/ telephonic access only.

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after Friday, April 29, 2022

at Gearhart City Hall, 698 Pacific Way, Gearhart, Oregon 97138, between the hours of 8:00 am

and 5:00 pm or online at www.cityofgearhart.com.

If a second meeting is necessary, the Budget Committee will meet on Friday, May 6, 2022 at

5:00 pm.

Publish:  April 14, 2022 and April 28, 2022


